
 

 

Wommelgem, May 1, 2020 

 

 

RESIPLAST NV - MEMO: Circulation Plan 2020 - Site Wommelgem. 

 

 

Dear customer, 

 

Resiplast continues to grow and invest further in the future. This results in an increase in deliveries and collections of 

goods on our site. In order for your and our employees to perform their jobs safely, we have decided to split this flow 

of goods into 2 zones within our site and we have developed a new circulation plan. 

 

From now on all “COLLECTIONS of goods” must be made from GATE B. That is the current, usual zone. 

 

 

 

With a possible combination of “Collection and Delivery” you will also have to pass by GATE A for deliveries. 

 

For your comfort, we have already renewed the signage on the site. If you have any questions about this, you can always 

contact your Resiplast contact person. 

 

We continue to improve our professional and positive cooperation. 

 

 

With best regards 

 

 

Philippe Carels 
CEO 

 

 


